- Reminder

Office of the
AUDITOR GENERAL OF PAKISTAN.
Audit House, Constitution Avenue, Islamabad.

-

No: 03 / Dir(A-11)/2-7/2022 Date: Januaryo 4 ,"2023

All PA&AS Officers (41"CTP to 43" CTP),
Department of the Auditor General of Pakistan.

Subject:

Reference this office eatlier letter No.370/Dir(A-11)/2-7/2022 dated August 19, 2022
on the subject. It is informed that as per Para 2.37 of “A Guide to Performance Evaluation 2004” the
PER for every Calendar Year must be finalized and submitted by 31* March of the next calendar year
and accordingly, all PA&AS officers have been requested repeatedly to complete their PERs record.
However, the scrutiny of the record reveals that PERs in respect of many PA&AS officers are still

pending. It may be noted that officers, having incomplete PERs record will not be considered for

posting against any cadre post at Pakistan Missions Abroad.

2 In view of above, it is once again requested that PERs record may be completed and

same be submitted to this office QMMM

MAD KAMRAN TAUFIQ)
Director (Admin)
Copy to:
‘
e AAO (LT) Local with the direction to upload the said circular on the official website of office
of the Auditor General of Pakistan.



